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22nd December 2023  

 

PFL Group Announcement 
  

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing a high level of service within the South Pacific region, 
PFL is delighted to announce the addition of our own vessel, “PFL Matai”, which will be joining the 
fleet in January 2024. 

 

The vessel will slot into our existing ANZPAC (Australia New Zealand Pacific Islands) service operating 
between the East Coast of Australia, New Zealand, Fiji, Samoa’s, and Tonga. 

 

Relevant dates for the PFL Matai voyage 001 will be reflected on our upcoming schedules. 

 

In addition to the above service enhancement we are also pleased to advise the appointment of PFL’s 
new General Manager, Shelly Wright. 

 

Shelly brings extensive operations, sales and commercial trade experience to the role having been 
involved in the South Pacific trades both within and outside of the group.  Shelly will join the PFL family 
on 15th January 2024.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and our best wishes for a happy & safe Festive season to you 
and your family. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please contact your local PFL representative. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
PFL 
www.pacificforumline.com 


